
 

 

Year 13 Exam Support 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Firstly, I would like to thank you for attending the final year 13 parents evening last night.  
From my experience, and the feedback from other teachers, it was a very productive night 
which has set a positive tone for the final phase of our students A level journey. 

Secondly, based on the feedback from last night I wanted to bring forward the launch of our 
exam support package for year 13. Attached to this letter, you will find a parent prepare to 
perform leaflet which takes you through a range of tips for support your child with their 
exam preparation.  During the run in to the exam season, we will be sending out a range of 
preparation information for you to support your child with their exams this year. 

If you have any questions about the exam season, or exam preparation, please do not 
hesitate to contact your child’s tutor and we will be happy to offer any support we can. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School  


